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No. EDN-HE(21)F(10)13/2024-Road Safety 13 DEC 2024
Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Dated: Shimla-171001 the , 2024

1. All the Principals Govt. Degree/Skt. Colleges/GCTE Dharamshala in HP.
2. All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in HP.,

Regarding release of funds to Road Safety Clubs and activities
thereof.

In continuation to this Directorate letter of even number dated 11-

11-2024, on the subject cited above.

In this context, it is intimated that as per your bank detail available

in this Directorate, funds on account of road safety @ Rs. 25,000/- per Govt. College and

Rs. 10,000/~ per Sen. Sec. School has been transferred in your respective bank accounts on
12-11-2024, 13-11-2024 & 02-12-2024. You are therefore, directed to ensure that funds

allocated for Road Safety Clubs/activities in Educational Institutions should be utilized

fully as per the target/S.0.P.’s for the benefits of the students. Further, also ensure to send

the utilization certificate to this Directorate in stipulated period, so that same could be sent

to the quarter concerned well in time.

Endst. No. Even
Copy to;-

(Dr. Amarjeet K. Sharma)

Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh

dated Shimla —I the , 2024

Technical Officer I.T. Cell (Internal) DHE HP Shimla-1 to upload the same on

departmental website. ,
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Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh



